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Schaltungsdruck Storz GmbH + Co KG is a manufacturer and distributor of unpopulated printed 

circuit boards, in the sense of the REACH regulation, a so-called downstream user. We only 

manufacture non-chemical products that do not release any substances when used as 

intended. For so-called reasons, the products manufactured by us are neither subject to 

registration nor to the obligation to prepare/issue safety data sheets. 

 

We check at regular intervals whether our products contain substances that are classified as 

substances of very high concern by the European Chemicals Agency (ECHA) and published 

in the form of the so-called candidate list. We check at regular intervals by requesting proof of 

registration in accordance with REACH for the manufacture of bare printed circuit boards from 

all manufacturers/suppliers from whom we purchase preliminary products and/or chemicals as 

well as from partners of our extended workbench. 

 

Last time for the extension of the new candidates of echa.europa.eu from 23.01.2024 

https://echa.europa.eu/de/candidate-list-table 

 

As things stand at present, our printed circuit boards do not contain any substances on the 

candidate list in concentrations above the specified limits (0.1%). 

However, our assembly print (black) contains a reportable proportion of TPO. The black 

assembly print will be replaced at the beginning of 2025. 

However, in accordance with Article 33 of the REACH Regulation, we will inform you 

immediately if our products contain substances on the candidate list in concentrations above 

the permitted limit. 
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